Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education
Region Vii — CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

July 14, 2023
DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No.0339 s. 2023

KNOW YOUR MONEY (KYM) LEARNING SESSION WITH BANGKO SENTRAL NG
PILIPINAS (BSP) REGIONAL OFFICE

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Principals/Heads
Senior Bookkeepers
Disbursing Officers
All Others Concerned

1. DepEd Division of Bohol has received a letter of invitation from the Office of the
Provincial Librarian dated July 1, 2023 inviting DepLCd personncl to attend the
Learning Session on Know You Money (KYM) on July 20, 2023, Thursday, 1:30 to
4:30pm at the Provincial Capitol Ceremonial Hall, Lino Chatto Drive, Tagbilaran City.

2. The session covers lecture and hands-on demonstration of the security features of the
enhanced New Generation Currency (eNGC) Philippine Banknotes and coins, the
1000-Piso Polymer banknote, and Cyber Hygiene Practices for Online Financial
Transactions and Consumer Protection Mechanism.

3. DepEd Bohol is given 50 seats/allowed participants to attend the said session. Thus,
we are encouraging DepEd personnel particularly those handling Bookkeeping and
Disbursing functions to participate the said learning session. Interested personnel are
required to fill out the google sheet httpsy/shorturl.at/AGNTY to monitor the allowed
attendees.

4. Travel and other incidental expenses incurred by the participants from the field shall
be charged to school MOOE/local funds, subject to the usual accounting and auditing
rules and regulations.

5. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is hereby directed.

EVANGEI@II\JUMINARIAS, hD CESO V

Schools Diw i%n Superintendent

' I

Lino Chatto Drive Barangay Cogon, Tagbilaran City, Bohol B e_l’::k?\ A

412-4938: (038) 411-2544 (038) 501-7550
501-7550 email add: deped.bohol@deped.gov.ph Bo H O L




